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FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS
Authonization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

To Whom It May Concern.

We, PORTA PHONE CO., INC., hereby declare that our FULL DUPLEX WIRELESS
COMMUNICATION SYSTEM., for our marketing purpose. we declare that we use the
same base in our current product as models: FLX2000 (FCC ID: B4HCS1900) that were
certified by BACL, but for earphone part we made some differences base on the original
product (model number: ComStar S, ComStar Sx, ComStar D and Com&tar Dx; FCC 1D:
B4HDST1900), for details as below:

Firstly, we change model number of earphone unit from ComStar S, ComStar Sx,
ComStar D and ComStar Dx to BPK1000:

Secondly, we change Trade Name of earphone unit from COMSTAR to COMPAK;
Third, the RF design is electrically identical, but the component layout and all the other
electrical aspects of the COMPAK (model: BPK1000) are different from the original one
(models: ComStar S, ComStar Sx, ComStar D and ComStar Dx), which won't affect the
RF.

And we declare the there was no other change are made to them, please help to deal with
it and let me know if vou have any other questions, thanks.

Sincerely Yours
- 0N

John Hooper Jr
Vice President

PORTA PHONE CO.. INC.

145 DEAN KNAUSS DRIVE NARRAGANSETT, RI 02882, USA.
Tel: 001 401-789-8700
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